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Northern Tales
Gathers fairy tales, humorous tales, animal tales, and stories told by
Buddhist monks to illustrate their teachings

Favorite Russian Fairy Tales
From Africa, Burma, and Czechoslovakia to Turkey, Vietnam, and Wales
here are more than 150 of the world's best-loved folktales from more
than forty countries and cultures. These tales of wonder and
transformation, of heroes and heroines, of love lost and won, of ogres
and trolls, stories both jocular and cautionary and legends of pure
enchantment will delight readers and storytellers of all ages. With
black-and-white drawings throughout Part of the Pantheon Fairy Tale
and Folklore Library

Folk and Fairy Tales - Fourth Edition
The deep forest and broad savannah, the campsites, kraals, and
villages—from this immense area south of the Sahara Desert the
distinguished American folklorist Roger D. Abrahams has selected
ninety-five tales that suggest both the diversity and the
interconnectedness of the people who live there. The storytellers
weave imaginative myths of creation and tales of epic deeds, chilling
ghost stories, and ribald tales of mischief and magic in the animal
and human realms. Abrahams renders these stories in a narrative voice
that reverberates with the rhythms of tribal song and dance and the
emotional language of universal concerns. With black-and-white
drawings throughout Part of the Pantheon Fairy Tale and Folklore
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Norse Myths
Six tales of witches, and wizardry, perilous journeys, wise animals,
frightful giants and beautiful princesses, among them the legendary
Fire-Bird, and more. Newly reset in large, easy-to-read type, with six
new illustrations.

Norwegian folk tales
Two hundred and twenty tales from medieval Japan—tales that welcome us
into a fabulous faraway world populated by saints, scoundrels, ghosts,
magical healers, and a vast assortment of deities and demons. Stories
of miracles, visions of hell, jokes, fables, and legends, these tales
reflect the Japanese civilization. They ably balance the lyrical and
the dramatic, the ribald and the profound, offering a window into a
long-vanished culture. With black-and-white illustrations throughout
Part of the Pantheon Fairy Tale and Folklore Library

Fairy Godfather
Baba Yaga is an ambiguous and fascinating figure. She appears in
traditional Russian folktales as a monstrous and hungry cannibal, or
as a canny inquisitor of the adolescent hero or heroine of the tale.
In new translations and with an introduction by Sibelan Forrester,
Baba Yaga: The Wild Witch of the East in Russian Fairy Tales is a
selection of tales that draws from the famous collection of Aleksandr
Afanas'ev, but also includes some tales from the lesser-known
nineteenth-century collection of Ivan Khudiakov. This new collection
includes beloved classics such as "Vasilisa the Beautiful" and "The
Frog Princess," as well as a version of the tale that is the basis for
the ballet "The Firebird." The preface and introduction place these
tales in their traditional context with reference to Baba Yaga's
continuing presence in today's culture--the witch appears iconically
on tennis shoes, tee shirts, even tattoos. The stories are enriched
with many wonderful illustrations of Baba Yaga, some old (traditional
"lubok" woodcuts), some classical (the marvelous images from Victor
Vasnetsov or Ivan Bilibin), and some quite recent or solicited
specifically for this collection

French Folktales from the Collection of Henri Pourrat
With tales from the tribal peoples of Greenland, Canada, Siberia,
Alaska, Japan, and the polar region, told and retold during monthslong winter nights, Northern Tales gathers together a rich diversity
of traditions and cultures, spanning the Way-Back Time through the
coming of the first white explorers. By turns tragic and comic,
fantastic and earthy, frivolous and profound, this collection
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transports the reader to the haunting, little-known world of the far
North, with all its fragile majesty and power.

Russian Fairy Tales
Retells four Russian folk tales: The Firebird, Vassilissa the Fair,
Maria Morevna, and The Snow Maiden.

Latin American Folktales
Perfect for readers of Song for a Whale and Counting by 7s, a
neurodivergent girl campaigns for a memorial when she learns that her
small Scottish town used to burn witches simply because they were
different. Eleven-year-old Addie is stunned to learn that her small
Irish town was once home to witch trials. Addie is autistic and knows
what it is like to be targeted because you are different. Outraged by
the injustice, she campaigns for a memorial because Addie knows
there's more to the story of "these witches," just like there is more
to hers. But not everyone in her town is ready to listen. Addie will
need strength, courage, and maybe the help of a new friend to make her
voice heard. Own-voices author Elle McNicoll creates an insightful and
stirring debut reminiscent of America's Salem Witch Trials centered on
a girl who refuses to relent in the fight for what she knows is right.

The Firebird and Other Russian Fairy Tales
Thai Tales
The most comprehensive collection of classic Russian tales available
in English introduces readers to universal fairy-tale figures and to
such uniquely Russian characters such as Koshchey the Deathless, Baba
Yaga, the Swan Maiden, and the glorious Firebird. Beautifully
illustrated, the more than 175 tales culled from a landmark multivolume collection by the outstanding Russian ethnographer Aleksandr
Afanas'ev reveal a rich, robust world of the imagination. Translated
by Norbert Guterman Illustrated by Alexander Alexeieff With black-andwhite illustrations throughout Part of the Pantheon Fairy Tale and
Folklore Library

Eighty Fairy Tales
This collection of tales opens up a magical world far from our
customary haunts. Ghost stories, romances, fables, and heroic sagas:
the forms are familiar, but the characters we meet surprise us at
every turn. For those who know and love the tales of the Grimms and
Andersen, the universal themes of fairy tale literature emerge in
these classic stories, but with a sophistication that is uniquely
Chinese and altogether entrancing. With black-and-white drawings
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throughout Part of the Pantheon Fairy Tale and Folklore Library

The Old Wives' Fairy Tale Book
A collection of folk literature from five countries, with
illustrations by native artists.

Some Kind of Fairy Tale
"Russian Fairy Folk Tales" by Alexander Afanasyev is the most
comprehensive collection of classic Russian tales available in
English. Narodnyye russkiye skazki ("Russian Popular Fairy Tales"),
compiled by Aleksandr Afanas'ev (Alexander Afanasyev) between 1855 and
1864 and including over 600 tales introduces readers to universal
fairy-tale figures and to such uniquely Russian characters such as
Koshchey the Deathless, Baba Yaga, the Swan Maiden, and the glorious
Firebird. Narodnyye russkiye legendy ("Russian Popular Legends") was
banned by the government censor until 1914, and Lyubimyye Skazki
("Beloved Fairy Tales") collection, which included children's stories
satirizing landowners and members of the clergy, was originally
published anonymously in Geneva. Aleksandr Nikolayevich Afanas'ev
(also Alexander Afanasyev) born 1826, Boguchar, Voronezh province [now
in Russia]-died 1871, historian and scholar of Russian folklore known
for his compilation of Russian folktales are the part of the World
Pantheon Fairy Tale and Folklore Heritage.

The Bear and the Nightingale
NORWEGIAN FOLK TALES were collected and published in the mid 19th
century by Peter Christian Asbjørnsen (1812-1885) and Jørgen Moe
(1813-1882). The folk tales were early on illustrated by our leading
artists, and contributed to the development of a national identity.
The book contains 20 of the most wellknown folk tales, such as: WhiteBear-King-Valemon, Little Freddie and his Fiddle, The Seventh Father
of the House, The Princess who Always had to have the Last Word.
NORWEGIAN HERITAGE is a series of books about our most important and
best-known national icons. The respective titles introduce major
personalities from the worlds of art and literature, science and
sports, but also the many natural wonders of the country, as well as
significant historical periods and cultural expressions. Each book
offers an updated introduction to readers who wish to familiarize
themselves with a given subject.

Words of Wisdom
Do you have something that someone special once gave you that seems to
offer you strength and protection when you need it the most? In
'Vasilisa the Beautiful', the young girl, Vasilisa, was given a
special doll on her mother's deathbed. Let's find out more about this
Page 4/13

Bookmark File PDF Russian Fairy Tales The Pantheon Fairy Tale And
Folklore Library
story… 'Vasilisa the Beautiful' is a Russian fairytale that features a
young girl named Vasilisa and one of the most infamous characters in
Russian folklore, Baba Yaga. In this story, the eponymous heroine is
pitted against Baba Yaga. Vasilisa the Beautiful is in a collection of
Russian folktales known as Russian Fairy Tales or Russian Folk Tales .
The stories in this collection were compiled during the 19th century
by Alexander Nikolayevich Afanasyev, who has been considered the
Russian equivalent of the Grimm Brothers. Illustration by Nataly Ger.

Baba Yaga
This anthology of folk and fairy tales brings together 52 stories from
a range of historical and geographic traditions. Sections group tales
together by theme or juxtapose variations of individual tales,
inviting comparison and analysis across cultures and genres. An
accessible section of critical selections provides a foundation for
readers to analyze, debate, and interpret the tales for themselves. An
expanded introduction by the editors looks at the history of folk and
fairy tales and distinguishes between the genres, while revised
introductions to individual sections provide more detailed history of
particular tellers and tales, paying increased attention to the
background and cultural origin of each tale. A selection of
illustrations from editions of classic tales from the 19th to the 21st
centuries is also included. This new edition includes a larger
selection of critical articles, more modern and cross-cultural
variations on classic tales, and an expanded discussion of
illustrations.

African Folktales
Synopsis coming soon.

Slavonci Fairy Tales
Over one hundred stories showcasing the wisdom and artistry of one the
world’s richest folktale traditions—the first panoramic anthology of
Hispano-American folk narratives in any language. Gathered from twenty
countries and combining the lore of medieval Europe, the ancient Near
East, and pre-Columbian America, the stories brought together here
represent a core collection of classic Latin American folktales. Among
the essential characters are the quiet man's wife who knew the Devil's
secrets, the three daughters who robbed their father's grave, and the
wife in disguise who married her own husband—not to mention the Bear's
son, the tricksters Fox and Monkey, the two compadres, and the classic
rogue Pedro de Urdemalas. Featuring black-and-white illustrations
throughout, this Pantheon Fairy Tale and Folklore Library edition is
unprecedented in size and scope, including riddles, folk prayers, and
fables never before translated into English.
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Arab Folktales
Vladimir Propp is the Russian folklore specialist most widely known
outside Russia thanks to the impact of his 1928 book Morphology of the
Folktale-but Morphology is only the first of Propp's contributions to
scholarship. This volume translates into English for the first time
his book The Russian Folktale, which was based on a seminar on Russian
folktales that Propp taught at Leningrad State University late in his
life. Edited and translated by Sibelan Forrester, this English edition
contains Propp's own text and is supplemented by notes from his
students. The Russian Folktale begins with Propp's description of the
folktale's aesthetic qualities and the history of the term; the
history of folklore studies, first in Western Europe and then in
Russia and the USSR; and the place of the folktale in the matrix of
folk culture and folk oral creativity. The book presents Propp's key
insight into the formulaic structure of Russian wonder tales (and less
schematically than in Morphology, though in abbreviated form), and it
devotes one chapter to each of the main types of Russian folktales:
the wonder tale, the "novellistic" or everyday tale, the animal tale,
and the cumulative tale. Even Propp's bibliography, included here,
gives useful insight into the sources accessible to and used by Soviet
scholars in the third quarter of the twentieth century. Propp's
scholarly authority and his human warmth both emerge from this wellbalanced and carefully structured series of lectures. An accessible
introduction to the Russian folktale, it will serve readers interested
in folklore and fairy-tale studies in addition to Russian history and
cultural studies.

Folktales from India
Award-winning author Juliet Marillier “weaves magic, mythology, and
folklore into every sentence on the page” (The Book Smugglers). Now
she begins an all-new and enchanting series that will transport
readers to a magical vision of ancient Ireland. In exchange for help
escaping her long and wrongful imprisonment, embittered magical healer
Blackthorn has vowed to set aside her bid for vengeance against the
man who destroyed all that she once held dear. Followed by a former
prison mate, a silent hulk of a man named Grim, she travels north to
Dalriada. There she’ll live on the fringe of a mysterious forest, duty
bound for seven years to assist anyone who asks for her help. Oran,
crown prince of Dalriada, has waited anxiously for the arrival of his
future bride, Lady Flidais. He knows her only from a portrait and
sweetly poetic correspondence that have convinced him Flidais is his
destined true love. But Oran discovers letters can lie. For although
his intended exactly resembles her portrait, her brutality upon
arrival proves she is nothing like the sensitive woman of the letters.
With the strategic marriage imminent, Oran sees no way out of his
dilemma. Word has spread that Blackthorn possesses a remarkable gift
for solving knotty problems, so the prince asks her for help. To save
Oran from his treacherous nuptials, Blackthorn and Grim will need all
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their resources: courage, ingenuity, leaps of deduction, and more than
a little magic.

Russian Fairy Tales; Illustrations by A. Alexeieff
Because this collection of folktales covers the entire Arab world from
Morocco to Iraq, no other contemporary collection fills the niche it
does. It is divided into six sections in categories such as animal
tales or adventure tales. Sectional introductions provide the cultural
background useful for interpreting the tales. Out of alleys of Cairo
and Bedouin tents, from the Moroccan laborers and Syrian peasants, the
approximately 130 tales vary considerably in length and portray heroes
and villains, corruption and nobility equally. The tales were selected
from a broad array of previously published sources and transcripts of
the editor's field work.

Dreamer's Pool
This is a book of Russian folklore retold for young people and the
young at heart. The tales are a good sampling of Slavic marchen. The
stories in this book are those that Russian peasants tell their
children and each other. This is a book written far away in Russia,
for English children who play in deep lanes with wild roses above them
in the high hedges, or by the small singing becks that dance down the
gray fells at home. Russian fairyland is quite different. Under the
windows of the author's house, the wavelets of the Volkhov River are
beating quietly in the dusk. A gold light burns on a timber raft
floating down the river. Beyond the river in the blue midsummer
twilight is the broad Russian steppe and the distant forests of
Novgorod. Somewhere in that forest of great trees--a forest so big
that the forests of England are little woods beside it--is the hut
where old Peter sits at night and tells these stories to his
grandchildren. In Russia hardly anybody is too old for fairy stories,
and the author even overheard soldiers on their way to the WWI talking
of very wise and very beautiful princesses as they drank their tea by
the side of the road. He believed there must be more fairy stories
told in Russia than anywhere else in the world. In this book are a few
of those he liked best. The author spent time in Russia during World
War I as a journalist for the radical British newspaper, the Daily
News, meeting among others, Lenin and Trotsky and was also known in
the London bohemian artistic scene. 33% of the net from the sale of
this book will be donated to charities for educational purposes.
YESTERDAY'S BOOKS for TOMORROW'S EDUCATIONS

The Irresistible Fairy Tale
Features seventy tales of horror, comedy, allegory, mystery, gods,
beasts, beggars, ogres, and dervishes
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Scandinavian Folk & Fairy Tales
Filled with princesses and witches, dybbuks and wonder-working rebbes,
the two hundred marvelous tales that make up this delightful
compendium were gathered during the 1920s and 1930s by ethnographers
in the small towns and villages of Eastern Europe. Collected from
people of all walks of life, they include parable and allegories about
life, luck, and wisdom; tales of magic and wonder; stories about
rebbes and their disciples; and tales whose only purpose is to
entertain. Long after the culture that produced them has disappeared,
these enchanting Yiddish folktales continue to work their magic today.

Favorite Folktales from Around the World
If there is one genre that has captured the imagination of people in
all walks of life throughout the world, it is the fairy tale. Yet we
still have great difficulty understanding how it originated, evolved,
and spread--or why so many people cannot resist its appeal, no matter
how it changes or what form it takes. In this book, renowned fairytale expert Jack Zipes presents a provocative new theory about why
fairy tales were created and retold--and why they became such an
indelible and infinitely adaptable part of cultures around the world.
Drawing on cognitive science, evolutionary theory, anthropology,
psychology, literary theory, and other fields, Zipes presents a
nuanced argument about how fairy tales originated in ancient oral
cultures, how they evolved through the rise of literary culture and
print, and how, in our own time, they continue to change through their
adaptation in an ever-growing variety of media. In making his case,
Zipes considers a wide range of fascinating examples, including fairy
tales told, collected, and written by women in the nineteenth century;
Catherine Breillat's film adaptation of Perrault's "Bluebeard"; and
contemporary fairy-tale drawings, paintings, sculptures, and
photographs that critique canonical print versions. While we may never
be able to fully explain fairy tales, The Irresistible Fairy Tale
provides a powerful theory of how and why they evolved--and why we
still use them to make meaning of our lives.

OLD PETER'S RUSSIAN TALES
'She turned into a frog, into a lizard, into all kinds of other
reptiles and then into a spindle' In these tales, young women go on
long and difficult quests, wicked stepmothers turn children into geese
and tsars ask dangerous riddles, with help or hindrance from magical
dolls, cannibal witches, talking skulls, stolen wives, and brothers
disguised as wise birds. Half the tales here are true oral tales,
collected by folklorists during the last two centuries, while the
others are reworkings of oral tales by four great Russian writers:
Alexander Pushkin, Nadezhda Teffi, Pavel Bazhov and Andrey Platonov.
In his introduction to these new translations, Robert Chandler writes
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about the primitive magic inherent in these tales and the taboos
around them, while in the afterword, Sibelan Forrester discusses the
witch Baba Yaga. This edition also includes an appendix, bibliography
and notes. Translated by Robert Chandler and Elizabeth Chandler With
Sibelan Forrester, Anna Gunin and Olga Meerson

Tales of India
Baba Yaga
Russian Magic Tales from Pushkin to Platonov
From Robert Browning’s The Pied Piper of Hamelin and William Makepeace
Thackeray’s The Rose and the Ring to Kenneth Grahme’s The Reluctant
Dragon and J. M. Barrie’s Peter Pan in Kensington Gardens, here are
seventeen classic stories and poems from the golden age of the English
fairy tale. Some of them amuse, some enchant, some satirize and
criticize, but each one is an expression of the joy of living.
Accompanied by illustrations from the original editions of these works
this collection will delight readers both young and old. Part of the
Pantheon Fairy Tale and Folklore Library

Chinese Fairy Tales and Fantasies
A scholarly work that aims to be both broad enough in scope to satisfy
upper-division undergraduates studying folk belief and narrative and
detailed enough to meet the needs of graduate students in the field.
Each of the seven chapters in Part 1 focuses on one aspect of Russian
folk belief, such as the pagan background, Christian personages,
devils and various other logical categories of the topic. The author's
thesis - that Russian folk belief represents a "double faith" whereby
Slavic pagan beliefs are overlaid with popular Christianity - is
persuasive and has analogies in other cultures. The folk narratives
constituting Part 2 are translated and include a wide range of tales,
from the briefly anecdotal to the more fully developed narrative,
covering the various folk personages and motifs explored in Part 1.

Russian Fairy Tales
In the classic rags-to-riches fairy tale a penniless heroine (or
hero), with some magic help, marries a royal prince (or princess) and
rises to wealth. Received opinion has long been that stories like
these originated among peasants, who passed them along by word of
mouth from one place to another over the course of centuries. In a
bold departure from conventional fairy tale scholarship, Ruth B.
Bottigheimer asserts that city life and a single individual played a
central role in the creation and transmission of many of these
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familiar tales. According to her, a provincial boy, Zoan Francesco
Straparola, went to Venice to seek his fortune and found it by
inventing the modern fairy tale, including the long beloved Puss in
Boots, and by selling its many versions to the hopeful inhabitants of
that colorful and commercially bustling city. With innovative literary
sleuthing, Bottigheimer has reconstructed the actual composition of
Straparola's collection of tales. Grounding her work in social history
of the Renaissance Venice, Bottigheimer has created a possible
biography for Straparola, a man about whom hardly anything is known.
This is the first book-length study of Straparola in any language.

Russian Fairy Folk Tales
Fairy tales, folk tales, stories from the oral tradition, are all of
them the most vital connection we have with the imaginations of the
ordinary men and women whose labour created our world." -- From the
Introduction There was a time when fairy tales weren't meant just for
children -- they were part of an oral folklore tradition passed down
through generations. This volume of sixty enchanting and enduring
tales, collected by master storyteller Angela Carter, revives the
industry, eccentricity, spirit, and worldly wisdom of women in
preindustrial times. Drawn from narrative traditions all around the
world -- from ancient Swahili legends to Appalachian tall tales to
European spirit stories and more -- these tales together comprise a
unique feminine mythology. Angela Carter (1940-1992) was widely known
for her novels, short stories, and journalism. Her many books include
The Magic Toy Shop, The Sadeian Woman, Nights at the Circus,
Fireworks, and Saints and Strangers.

Japanese Tales
Baba Yaga is a well-known witch from the folklore tradition of Russia,
Ukraine, and Belarus. A fascinating and colorful character, she
resembles witches of other traditions but is in many ways unique.
Living in the forest in a hut that stands and moves on chicken legs,
she travels in a mortar with a pestle and sweeps away her tracks with
a broom. In some tales she tries to harm the protagonist, while in
others she is helpful. This book investigates the image and ambiguity
of Baba Yaga in detail and considers the meanings she has for East
Slavic culture. Providing a broad survey of folktales and other
sources, it is the most thorough study of Baba Yaga yet published and
will be of interest to students of anthropology, comparative
literature, folklore, and Slavic and East European studies.

A Kind of Spark
A shape-shifting tiger and a pretentious rat. A generous goddess and a
powerful demon. A clever princess and a prince who returns from the
dead. This collection of 16 traditional tales transports readers to
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the beguiling world of Indian folklore. Transcribed by Indian and
English folklorists in the nineteenth century, these stories brim with
wit and magic. Fans of fairy tales will encounter familiar
favorites—epic quests and talking animals—alongside delightful
surprises—an irreverent sense of humor and an array of bold, inspiring
heroines. Each tale in this ebook comes alive alongside exquisite
artwork by a pair of contemporary Indian artists.

Vasilisa The Beautiful and Baba Yaga
In this most comprehensive collection of classic Russian tales
available in English we meet both universal fairy-tale figures—thieves
and heroes, kings and peasants, beautiful damsels and terrifying
witches, enchanted children and crafty animals—and such uniquely
Russian characters as Koshchey the Deathless, Baba Yaga, the Swan
Maiden, and the glorious Firebird. The more than 175 tales culled from
a centuries-old Russian storytelling tradition by the outstanding
Russian ethnographer Aleksandr Afanas’ev reveal a rich, robust world
of the imagination that will fascinate readers both young and old.
With black-and-white drawings throughout Part of the Pantheon Fairy
Tale and Folklore Library

The Victorian Fairy Tale Book
Acclaimed author Graham Joyce's mesmerizing new novel centers around
the disappearance of a young girl from a small town in the heart of
England. Her sudden return twenty years later, and the mind-bending
tale of where she's been, will challenge our very perception of truth.
For twenty years after Tara Martin disappeared from her small English
town, her parents and her brother, Peter, have lived in denial of the
grim fact that she was gone for good. And then suddenly, on Christmas
Day, the doorbell rings at her parents' home and there, disheveled and
slightly peculiar looking, Tara stands. It's a miracle, but alarm
bells are ringing for Peter. Tara's story just does not add up. And,
incredibly, she barely looks a day older than when she vanished. Awardwinning author Graham Joyce is a master of exploring new realms of
understanding that exist between dreams and reality, between the known
and unknown. Some Kind of Fairy Tale is a unique journey every bit as
magical as its title implies, and as real and unsentimental as the
world around us.

Yiddish Folktales
A rich treasury of more than one hundred tales incorporates local
legends, fairy tales, animal stories, devotional pieces, and humor
from Pourrat's native Auvergne, France

Russian Folk Belief
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Includes the well-known tales as well as less familiar ones such as
"The Gardener and the Squire," "The Story of a Mother," "In a Thousand
Years Time," and "The Shadow."

The Russian Folktale by Vladimir Yakovlevich Propp
Katherine Arden’s bestselling debut novel spins an irresistible spell
as it announces the arrival of a singular talent with a gorgeous
voice. “A beautiful deep-winter story, full of magic and monsters and
the sharp edges of growing up.”—Naomi Novik, bestselling author of
Uprooted Winter lasts most of the year at the edge of the Russian
wilderness, and in the long nights, Vasilisa and her siblings love to
gather by the fire to listen to their nurse’s fairy tales. Above all,
Vasya loves the story of Frost, the blue-eyed winter demon. Wise
Russians fear him, for he claims unwary souls, and they honor the
spirits that protect their homes from evil. Then Vasya’s widowed
father brings home a new wife from Moscow. Fiercely devout, Vasya’s
stepmother forbids her family from honoring their household spirits,
but Vasya fears what this may bring. And indeed, misfortune begins to
stalk the village. But Vasya’s stepmother only grows harsher,
determined to remake the village to her liking and to groom her
rebellious stepdaughter for marriage or a convent. As the village’s
defenses weaken and evil from the forest creeps nearer, Vasilisa must
call upon dangerous gifts she has long concealed—to protect her family
from a threat sprung to life from her nurse’s most frightening tales.
Praise for The Bear and the Nightingale “Arden’s debut novel has the
cadence of a beautiful fairy tale but is darker and more lyrical.”—The
Washington Post “Vasya [is] a clever, stalwart girl determined to
forge her own path in a time when women had few choices.”—The
Christian Science Monitor “Stunning . . . will enchant readers from
the first page. . . . with an irresistible heroine who wants only to
be free of the bonds placed on her gender and claim her own
fate.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “Utterly bewitching . . . a
lush narrative . . . an immersive, earthy story of folk magic, faith,
and hubris, peopled with vivid, dynamic characters, particularly
clever, brave Vasya, who outsmarts men and demons alike to save her
family.”—Booklist (starred review) “An extraordinary retelling of a
very old tale . . . The Bear and the Nightingale is a wonderfully
layered novel of family and the harsh wonders of deep winter
magic.”—Robin Hobb
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